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“All our words will be useless 

unless they come from 

within.” 

St Mother Teresa 

Important Dates: 
 

 Monday, 24th October 
 
ALL lunch orders via 
Tuckshop-2-U 
 

 Wednesday, 26th 
October 
 
MTP Parent University—
Mathematics 
6:00—7:00pm 
 

 Friday, 28th October 
 
Pupil Free Day—No 
Students 

Tuckshop-2-U 
“In purchasing your child’s tuckshop 

order online through Tucksop2U, 

you are contracting directly with the 

supplier. You are responsible for 

checking that the ingredients of 

what you order are not incompatible 

with your child’s sensitivities or 

health issues. Please ensure 

you check the disclaimers in the 

supplier's website. If in doubt you 

should contact the supplier.”  

90 Seconds with the Principal 

 Watch Video 

Peace begins with me 

Throughout October, the school community is praying 
the Rosary for Peace. This was Mary, the Mother of God’s 
plea to the children of Fatima in 1917. St Mother Teresa 
said “Peace begins with a smile.” Combining our prayer 
life and our actions and attitudes, we are all part of the 
solution to a more compassionate and fairer world. I 
encourage you to pray and nurture your inner peace and 
together we can be the difference we all long to see.  

Maria Boyd REC 

A parent explains why being a part of MTP Parent University is so important.  

Why did you come?  
I consider education a privilege, not just a requirement. So I wanted to make the most 
of the opportunity to help my children learn.  
How has it helped you?  
I've received guidance & tips directly from my children's educators to help my children 
excel.  
Would you recommend the sessions to other parents?  
I highly recommend the sessions to other parents because these sessions are tools 
that help us guide our children toward success. Imagine being given the method to the 
solution or the structure to a piece of writing. This is essentially what these sessions 
are, and our school is handing them to us for free.   
The reading session, for example, was about how to read an information (non-fiction) 
text. What 'good' readers look for in a text, and then ask themselves to make 
predictions & understand what they're reading. Believe it or not, the process is quite 
simple & we were even given a card with a summary & tips on the topic so we could 
refer to it as needed. These reference cards are still available in the office to all MTP 
families.  
If our school is taking that extra step to help us improve our children then we, also, 
should step up and get involved to improve our children.  
Mrs Taouk (mother of Chloe, Christian, Alyssa & Antonios) 

Come along next Wednesday night 26th October from 6-7pm to 
learn the 3 most important skills to help your child in 
Mathematics. These foundational ideas will assist you in 
developing your child's understandings and skills in numeracy. 
A night not to be missed! 
To help with the organisation of the night could you please 
complete the survey sent through the Skoolbag app. 

https://tuckshop2u.com.au/
https://youtu.be/YK1ECOM8nVw


 

 



 

 


